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PEMBROKE PLANNING BOARD MINUTES 

SUNDAY, JULY 8, 2018 (11:00 AM) – SITE WALK 

 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Rebecca Coletta (Chairman), Andrew Wandell (Vice-Chairman), Thomas 

Irving (Clerk), and Daniel Smith, Jr. 

BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT: James Noone and Daniel Taylor. 

OTHERS PRESENT: Matthew Heins (Planning Board Assistant). 

SITE WALK ON HOBOMOCK STREET ALONG BORDER OF SITE PLAN #SP7-16 HOBOMOCK SOLAR 

PROJECT 

This meeting of the Planning Board was a site walk on Hobomock Street, near the southern edge of 

the Hobomock Solar Project, Site Plan #SP7-16. The purpose of the site walk was to help decide how 

to visually screen the solar project from the view of people driving or walking past, and also from 

abutters. 

Ms. Coletta, Mr. Wandell, Mr. Irving, Mr. Smith and Mr. Heins walked along Hobomock Street, and 

examined the fence and vegetation that currently exist between the street and the solar array. They 

considered the locations where screening would be most effective, and discussed what kind of 

additional fencing and/or vegetation would be ideal to use for this screening. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Matthew Heins, Planning Board Assistant 


